
 

 
 
 
Please help us keep our prayer list updated by 
informing us graciously when names need to be 
added and removed.  If we have taken off 
names that you would like for us to continue to 
remember in prayer please graciously inform us. 
Thanks. 
 
 
 

 

JUST A REMINDER 

ABOUT ONLINE 

CONTRIBUTIONS!!!!                                       

The church is now offering 

online contributions. If anyone is interested in 

contributing online please contact the secretary 

at the church, if you have any questions or if you 

are interested.  We will have forms you can fill 

out at the church.  Any amount can be 

contributed and on the day you specify. Contact 

church at 402-494-1847.Thank you. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The 2017 calendar for altar flowers is here.  So if 
anyone would like to sign up for flowers, please 
sign your name and also what the flowers 
represent.  Thank you.  

 

 
 
Due to federal hospital regulations, HIPPA, 
hospitals and care centers can only contact the 
church if you or your family give them 
permission or directions to do so. There is no 
way that Pastor can contact all facilities on a 
regular basis unless he knows of someone is 
admitted.  Please leave message on the 
answering machine at the church as well as 
Pastor does have voice mail on his cell phone.  
If you should be hospitalized and do not receive 
a visit within 24 hours after contacting the 
church, please do so again because for 
whatever reason possibly the message has not 
been received. 
Church: 402-494-1847 or Pastor: 402-368-9929. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
If anyone has a change of address, email 

address or phone number, please let Terry 
Koebernick @ koeb@cableone.net.  If we have 

your correct information, we will be able to 
contact if need be.  We do not give out any 

information because we do respect everyone’s 
privacy. 
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May 2017 

May 7 

"The Abundant Life of Grace" 
Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz 

Don't leave God's grace behind! We are still 

sheep who need the Good Shepherd. 

(John 10:1-10) 

May 14 

"To Know God, Look to Jesus" 
Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz 

To be saved by Jesus Christ is not religion--it is 

reliance upon God's grace, God's doing, and 

God's amazing love for you. 

(John 14:1-14) 

May 21 

"Comfort in the Spirit for Our Spirits" 
Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz 

To be the people God created us to be, we must 

be connected to His power, to His Word, by His 

Spirit. 

(John 14:15-21) 

May 28 

"The Best of Things in the Worst of Times" 
Speaker Emeritus of The Lutheran Hour: Rev. 

Dr. Ken Klaus 

As another generation comes along that knows 

not the Lord or what He has done, God enables 

His people to do the best of things in the worst of 

times. 

(Philippians 1:27) 

 

 

 
 

2017 Meeting Schedule 

Lamplighters 

9:30 to 11:00AM 

First Wednesday of each month. 

 

January 4, 2017----Redeemer (LSA Meeting) 

 

February 1, 2017—Trinity 

 

March 1, 2017—Calvary 

 

April 5, 2017—Concordia (LSA Meeting) 

 

May 3, 2017—Faith Lutheran 

 

June 7, 2017—St. Paul Lutheran 

 

July 5
th
, 2017—Hope Lutheran (LSA Meeting) 

 

August 2, 2017—Redeemer Lutheran 

 

Sept 6, 2017—Trinity Lutheran 

 

October 4, 2017—Calvary (LSA Meeting) 

 

November 1, 2017—Concordia Lutheran 

 

December 6, 2017—Faith Lutheran 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our new website is 

www.hopelutheranssc.com.   

Take the time to check it out.   

 

 

http://www.hopelutheranssc.com/


 
 

Congratulations 
 

2017 Graduates     Parents 

 
Paige Heinemann              Dave & Jeannie 

     Heinemann                   

 

Trey Pearce                      Viola Pearce 

  

Elizabeth Mattoon         Monica Mattoon

  

Korey Stolze                      Steve & Kathy  

      Stolze                            

 

Kelley Stolze                     Steve & Kathy  

       Stolze 

 

Trevor Bethke                    Jennifer & Bryan 

        Bethke 

 

Autumn Campbell           Kirk & Angela  

       Campbell 

 

Courtney Ewing                  Ray Ewing 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

National Day of Prayer is May 4th, 2017. Let 

us all take time out of our busy day and stop 

and pray for America and for all our leaders. 

 

 

 

 
 

Armed Forces Day is Saturday, May 22nd, 

2017.  This is the day we honor all who are 

in our military or have served in our military. 

We owe our freedom to all of them and we 

appreciate the sacrifice they give us so 

freely. 

 

 

 
 

Memorial Day is Monday, May 29th, 2017.  

Let us all remember all of those who gave 

the ultimate sacrifice. Keep in your prayers 

all who are still serving and their families. 

 

 

 
 

Weekly South Sioux City Chamber Coffee 

Hour will be held on Friday, June 2nd, 2017 

from 9:30—10:30am. @ Hope Lutheran 

Church. Please come and help! 

 

 

 



 
 

Mother’s Day is May 14th, 2017.  Here’s 

wishing all Mother’s a very happy day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thanks to all who helped beautify our 

church with Easter Lilies.    

 

 

 

 

 
 

Monday, May 1st is May Day. 

 

 

 
 

2017 VBS – Mighty Fortress 

 

 Baby Wipes 

 Glue Sticks 

 Yarn 

 Fruit Rollups 

 Nips – Cheese Crackers 

 Bananas 

 Strawberries 

 Blueberries 

 Peanut Butter 

 Trail Mix 

 Gluten Free Cereal  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

We need 2 persons with trucks to bring the 
Madrigal Castle from South Sioux City High School 
back to the church.  The castle needs to be picked by 
June 17 and it needs to be put up on June 18.  The 
castle is being used for Vacation Bible Class.  
Contact Suzy Awe or Mary Rose McDaniel if you 
have any questions.  
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